
New Classroom 

For the summer term Pumpkin Class will be moving into the 

classroom opposite Sunflower Class. We will have our own door onto 

the outside learning space which will be fantastic. 

 

Because the cloakroom is actually in the classroom, we will have very 

limited space for bags. Can I request:  

NO RUCKSACKS please.  

Children will only need:  

a small drawstring PE bag,  

a school book bag  

and a coat. 

This way our classroom will not become a messy bag 

store. Many thanks in advance. 

Mrs Smith 
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